
denal rarail cars
to be dropped
the national park service and ARA

outdoor world announced recently
that the use of railroad sleeping cars
for overnight accommodations at the
denalibenali national park hotel will be
discontinued this summer because otof
safety problems

ARA owns and manages the denalibenali
national park hotel under contract
with the national park service

the railroad cars were brought to
the park in 1973 as a temporary
measure to accommodate guests after
the original mckinley park hotel
burned the unique rail car lodging
proved extremely popular over the
years

ARA spokesmen said they are ex
P oring the possibility of moving in
comparable but safer units to replace
the cars but that new units may not
be in place for the visitor season this
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